
I-75/M-102 (8 Mile Road) 
Interchange Study Open House

5:30 - 7:30 p.m. Tuesday, July 29, 2025
Hazel Park District Library

123 E 9 Mile Road, Detroit, MI 48030

About This Project
The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is 
finalizing a study that has looked at a future vision for the 
I-75/M-102 (8 Mile Road) interchange.

The outcome of this long-term planning effort will 
enhance safety, improve design and mobility, and 
support future transportation needs that benefit  
the community.

Join us at this final open house where MDOT 
will summarize the results of our work on 
alternative concepts for the interchange and 
outline plans for future implementation.

 Prepared by: GRAPHICS\OFFICES\COMMUNICATIONS\Flyers-Postcards\2024\I-75 M-102 Detroit (11/24 CJ)

For More Information
Contact James VanSteel at VansteelJ2@Michigan.gov 

or scan the QR Code to visit the webpage: www.michigan.gov/I75-M102

Light refreshments will be provided!

Accommodations can be made for persons who require 
mobility, visual, hearing, written, or other assistance for 
participation. Please contact Orlando Curry at 
517-241-7462. Requests should be made at least five 
days prior to the need. Reasonable efforts will be made 
to provide the requested accommodation or an effective 
alternative, but accommodations may not be 
guaranteed.

http://www.Michigan.gov/MDOT/Projects-Studies/Studies/Feasibility-Studies/I-75-M-102-Study

